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WITHOUT PREJUDICE
Wendake, November 14t", 2023

Anjala Puvananathan

Director, Ontario Region

Impact Assessment Agency of Canada
600-55 York Street

Toronto ON M5J 1R7

Subject: Designation Request for the Proposed Ontario Place Redevelopment Spa
Complex and Underground Parking Garage under the Impact Assessment Act

Mrs. Puvananathan,

This letter refers to the subject above and follows the letter addressed to the Huron-
Wendat Nation's Grand Chief, Mr. Rémy Vincent, on October 5%, 2023.

Regarding the designation request for the above-mentioned projects, the Huron-Wendat
Nation (HWN) does not have any specific comments to express at this point. The HWN has
archaeological interest in the area. We therefore request to be consulted and implicated
in any archaeological fieldwork or studies for these projects. If the projects were to be
designated under the Impact Assessment Act, the HWN wants to be consulted by IAAC
and the proponents.

If you have any questions, please address them directly to Lori-Jeanne Bolduc at lori-
jeanne.bolduc@wendake.ca.

Please accept, Mrs. Puvananathan, assurances of my highest consideration.

<Original signed by>

Vincent Bourret
Director of the Nionwentsio Office
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